
 

Corvette Club of South Australia Inc  

 

HELLO FROM THE EDITOR 
Hi All  

A reminder that if any of your personal details change, please let the membership officer Gary McPhee know ASAP. If you 

want your car in the newsletter or have anything to share please send me an email.  Newsletter.ccsa@gmail.com 

Regards 

Adrian Worsley 
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CLUB INFORMATION 
CORVETTE CLUB OF SOUTH AUSTRALIA Inc. 
PO BOX 230 FINDON SA 5023 

www.corvetteclubofsouthaustralia.com.au                  

SISTER CLUBS 

 CORVETTES WEST                              LONE STAR CORVETTE CLUB 

Southern California USA                    Texas USA 

 

MEETINGS   -  Held on the first Wednesday of eve-

ry month at the Seaton 

Ramblers Football Club                          South Pa-

rade, Seaton at 8pm  

 NEWSLETTER DISTRIBUTION  Newsletter will now 

only be distributed via email. If you have a change 

of address please advise the Membership Officer. 

MEMBERSHIP FEES                                                                         

due by 1st January each year   NEW         RENEWAL       

Financial Member                      $85.00           $80.00          

Associate Member                     $20.00           $20.00        

Country Member                        $40.00           $40.00 

BANK DETAILS  for Direct Debit                                                    

BSB  105 900   Account 9543 73840 

CLUB REGO   Inspections are no longer required. 

However, if you need a new Log Book, they are 

$10 each. 

The Corvette Club of South Australia Incorporated 

and its committee, is not responsible for state-

ments (excepting their own) which may appear in 

any publication of the Corvette Club of South Aus-

tralia Inc. newsletter, nor for the integrity of indi-

viduals buying or selling goods or services. We 

welcome the contribution of newsletter articles 

from members.  Note: Contributions may be edited 

for reasons of space.  

The Newsletter Editor has the right of refusal to 

publish.  

 

 

COMMITTEE 
PRESIDENT                                                               

Rob McConnell  0408 820 819 

VICE PRESIDENT                                                         

AJ Martin   0422 355 973 

SECRETARY                                                                 

Lynda McBride 0408 085 566 

TREASURER                                                               

David Daw   0411 604 927 

PUBLIC OFFICER                                                              

Alan Orchard 0407 129 959 

MEMBERSHIP OFFICER  Gary McPhee                    

0412 804 811  eagles93@adam.com.au 

CLUB  REGO REGISTRAR –LHD Club Rego           

Arthur Hasse  0414 299 439 

CLUB REGO INSPECTOR                                        

Mark Dixon  0412 834 012 

CLUB HISTORIAN                                                           

Gerry Brine  0427 585 064 

EVENTS COORDINATOR                                         

Sean Hayter 0412 446 054 

NEWSLETTER EDITOR   

Adrian Worsley 0418 891 119 

newsletter.ccsa@gmail.com 

FUNDRAISING OFFICER                                   

Maelyn Bachelor   0498 187 148   

MERCHANDISE OFFICER                                    

Shirelee Mourdoukoutas   0402 443 420   

WEB MASTER  

Peter McBride  0417 857 153    

General Committee Members 

Catherine Neagle 0418 828 354 

Tony Beer Smith 0417 851 774 
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Life Members 

 

Kevin Jarett, John Randell, John Sturm, Daryl Drummond,  

Kathy Stanojevic, Arthur Hasse, Stuart Van Doorn, Mark Dixon,  

Ruth Van Doorn, Rob McConnell, AJ Martin, David Schrapel,  

Catherine Neagle 



 

Specialising in C3 (1968-1982) Corvettes, we can do anything from routine maintenance to ground up 

restorations. This includes conversions to Right Hand Drive and reconversions on cars that do not meet 

current standards. We have a large inventory of new and used parts and  panels in stock. Any parts that 

you require that are not in stock are normally 10-14 days away, as we place orders to America on a 

weekly basis.  

 Corvette Conversion Centre is pleased to announce that we have developed brackets to mount the 

RRS Rack and Pinion steering system to C3 Corvettes. This will be the perfect solution for poorly       

converted Corvettes or if you just want a more modern feeling steering system.  

Specialising in Conversions, Restorations and Spare Parts  

 PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
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Hi All 
  
As a club  we are very lucky in South Australia as we are able to have a reasonably 
“normal” Club life with runs and dinners going ahead and our October meeting will 
see the return of suppers in a Covid safe form. 
  
The October long weekend is all go and no doubt there will be another lot of Club 
legends created, as there normally is on these trips. 
  
You will see in this Newsletter requirements for the November and December 
meetings Club Registration requirements please read them as it will help speed up 
the process and if you turn up without any of the required documents be prepared 
not to have your logbook signed. 
  
I have had the second of my Covid injections and no side effects except for an 
overwhelming urge to eat cake, an urge I didn’t have previously and a slight twitch, 
go figure. 
  
Kegel night in November is shaping up to be a very competitive night, apparently 
Goof is going for the womens trophy as well as the mens. 
  
In 2004 I bought a Corvette and parked it in the shed, found it the other day, so will 
wash it and hopefully have it on the road soon. 
  
Trivia question; In what year didn’t they make a Corvette? 
  
Have a look at this website  www.corvettesaustralia.com and if you have any Cor-
vette news that you want to share send it to Mark, details on the site. 

 
Happy Vetting 
  
Pres 

http://www.corvettesaustralia.com/
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CORVETTE CLUB OF SOUTH AUSTRALIA INC –  

GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

General Meeting: 1/9/21          Meeting Opened:   8:05 pm  

 

Present:  As per registration sheet through EventBrite for Covid Tracing 

Apologies –  Ruth & Stuart, Adrian, Graham Townsin, Goof, AJ, Dave Schrapel. Alan Orchard, Alan Litchfield, Catherine & Jim, John 
Sturm, Kevin Jarrett, John & Joy Harry, Greg Woods, Kate Rhodes, Cathy McPhee, Craig Hausler, Kathy Stanojevic 

Visitor and New members –  New member Aaron Skinner ’74 Convertible 

Minutes of Last General Meeting read true and correct.  

Moved: -   Ian Gregor     Seconded: Peter Bartlett 

Treasurer’s Report:  

 

Moved: -    Lynda     Seconded: -    Gerry 

Secretary’s Report: Correspondence received:- Shannons magazine, NSW Corvettes N/L, Chevolution N/L for June & July 

Club Registration:   No cars added this month but some coming through Regency next few weeks 

Membership:- 

Full members 204       Associates  79          Total   283 

Merchandise:  

Spring / Summer range is coming out next month. 

Knitwear and Cooler Weather Wear items still available, see the latest Newsletter. 

I have brought a selection of the 2020 Nationals Merchandise tonight. 

All orders placed in July are now ready for collection. If you have not collected already, please collect from me after the meeting. 

Eventbrite Registrations now included the ability to register up to 4 people and the ability to copy registration detail from one 

attendee to another. 

Please make sure you register each individual under their own name and enter their address & contact details. Please do not register 

yourself multiple times 

It asks if you would like to copy data from Ticket 1 and you just confirm yes and amend the details as required.  

Shirelee is investigating masks with Corvette Logo. They have a nose clip & adjustable straps. 95% filtration rate. Cost $25 

Newsletter: Adrian absent, but nothing to report 

Events: New calendar has been created for website & Newsletter 

Future;  

Graeme Walker’s run on Sunday 5th September. Let Graeme know if you are going 

Goof’s Kegel night full. Pizzas provided & drinks are very cheap. Mel is looking into arranging an activity for the day after as several 
people are staying overnight in the Barossa. 

Dinner Hilton Hotel 17/9, have our own room. 

October LWE is full 

October 10th is available for a run, but would need an organiser 

October 17th Greg Wood is organising a club outing for Heart Kids walk & fundraiser at West Beach. 

You need to Register & pay $30 via the Heart Kids link. If you don’t wish to do the walk, you can still donate through Gary’s page. 

November 19th is available for someone to arrange a Dinner. 

Treasurer's Report for 1st September 2021 General Meeting   

Balance start at 1st August 2021  $20,189.61 

Cash & Cheques in  $281.88 

Cash & Cheques out  $1,917.66 

Closing Balance at 31st August 2021  $18,553.83 
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Birthdays in October 

Max Wilkin 

Graeme Walker 

Dean Roper 

Ray Tomlinson 

Craig Howard 

Darren Pinnington 

Dalibor Drazetic 

Arthur Mylonopoulos 

Sergio Giacomelli 

Peter Mourdoukoutas 

Karen Warburton 

John Kucharski 

Noel Gordon 

Dimitri Meseldzija 

 

 

 

Apologies If you have been missed. Club records may not have your Birthday 

November 28th Cancer Cruise Fundraiser. More details to follow. 

December 4th Club Xmas dinner at Seaton Ramblers. Maelyn is organising 

December 18th AJ & Julie’s Xmas BBQ 

Web Master: Items added to website:- Sean & Kirsty’s Car of the Month, September N/L, updated Events Calendar. IT Peter is working 
on the CRTB registration link so you can register very soon. 

Public Officer: Absent & nothing to report 

General Business: - 

One of our members is looking for an upholsteror for his 58 Corvette. 

Lynda thanked Joy & Graeme for sitting on the greeting table tonight. It would be great to have other volunteers each week. 

Peter asked for names of anyone interested in going to the dinner at Hilton Hotel on 17/9/21 

Rob has a series of Corvette knowledge questions. The smart ones got a prize, but we had to stop Gerry from answering as he knows 
too much. 

Membership Draw:  165 Kerin Schubert, not present. Jackpots to $60 

Raffle prize winners: Mark Holland-Choc’s x 2, Skin Care; Sean-Choc; Maelyn-sign, model car; Dave-Nuts; Tim Matchbox car, wine; 
Peter B-Choc’s 

Meeting Closed: 8:40 pm 



 

Members Car of the Month  
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Geoff Grant and Barbara Kowal 
1974 Stingray 

 
Like many of us I fell in love with Corvettes at an early age and even five years ago did not think I would ever be in a position to have 
one.  For me though it was always a C3 that I dreamed about!  That Stingray shape is just beautiful. 
 
Fast forward to 3.00 am on the 27th of July, 2018.  We were awoken by a neighbour who said there was a fire behind our shed.  Long 
story short, we lost our shed, several cars, 54 motorcycles and lots of other family history, collectables and historical stuff most of 
which was uninsured.  But, the shed itself was insured so we duly arranged claims and got on with rebuilding.   
 
Fast forward again to March 2019.  Given that we no longer had our large collection of motorcycles, cars etc we had opted to put a 
smaller shed up and the rest of the space was established as garden.  In March 2019 we were sitting there discussing the difference 
between the replacement cost of the large shed we had lost against the actual money spent on the smaller shed and beginning to 
plan what we could spend that difference on when a good long term friend posted on FaceBook that he was thinking of selling his 
Corvette.  Barbara and I looked at each other and both realized the significance of the amount of difference in the shed values being 
almost exactly the price being asked for the car.  Three minutes later, by FaceBook timer, we responded to his post with, 'Sold'.  This 
was greeted with, but, but, but, ... I was only thinking about it... 
 
It really wasn't a 'sight unseen' purchase though because having known Chris for many years we did know about the car and a lot 
about the condition it was in and what sort of modifications had been done to it so it really was an informed purchase.  
 
A week later he drove it up to our place and there in our driveway sat my lifelong dream - a gleaming black 1974 Corvette Stingray 
with the T-top that I had always lusted after.   Lowered a little, worked engine, good tyres, very neat interior and more, made me very 
happy.  He had already been dubbed 'Ray' and carried his name and birth date on his number plate. 
 
This car was the thing that turned the corner for us.  After the fire we were devastated and took a long time to get our heads around 
what had happened.  Rebuilding a shed and establishing the garden was therapeutic in many ways but Ray was our first toy as such 
and he put a smile on our faces every time we took him out.  Suddenly we could see that there really was a future and it was worth 
pursuing. 
 
Then February 2020 came around and whilst we were aware of the 'Corvettes Rock the Bay' event we had not really planned to be 
involved as we are usually away at a race meeting somewhere at that time of year.  But, dates were a bit different and at the last mi-
nute we thought, 'Why not?' and sent off a message to the indomitable Catherine who informed us that we were too late to get an 
entry package but if we rock (pun intended) up on the day and saw her we could get in - thank you Catherine.  So we did, and then 
after parking Ray wandered down to the Club tent where we joined on the spot and added to the club coffers via merchandise pur-
chases.  What with Covid and my race commitments we have not been to a lot of club events but with those that we have got to, 
along with our other forays around SA Ray has now done around 5,000 kms in our hands.  Oh, and we have discovered that Ray has 
been in the Club for many years and we are now the third club member custodians of him. 
 
Now, two years later, we have a couple of other toys as well but Ray is always eager to come out with us and still puts a smile on our 
faces every time he rumbles out of the shed. 
 
Yes, he demands a bit of maintenance, but essentially he has been trouble free fun since we bought him.  I do however have to relate 
a couple of incidents which he was involved in but certainly not to blame for.   
 
First was only a few weeks after we bought him and we headed to Glenelg for lunch and some shopping.  Upon returning to Ray we 
noticed a puddle under the back of him.  The odour as we got closer identified it as fuel!  Hmmm puddle of fuel with fuel still dripping 
down over the exhaust - I don't think I will start the car and I think I will stand guard to make sure no smokers come near while I call 
RAA, who then call the fire brigade!!  Suddenly we have a fire truck, a policeman and a few locals in attendance.  An hour later with 
fuel washed away and 2 fire extinguisher wielding firemen at the ready I fire up Ray's engine, said thanks for the help and headed 
home to check why the fuel had run out.  Ultimately it was a combination of filling the tank a bit too much and then parking on a side 
slope. 
 
The other incident occurred in Hahndorf.  We were driving through and contemplating stopping for a stroll when up ahead we noticed 
another black C3 parked on the left with enough space for us to park behind him.  We could not pass up the opportunity to have two 
black Stingrays parked nose to tail so pulled in.  Barbara got out to head to her favourite shop and locked her door.  I faffed about for 
a minute or two before getting out and as I did so the owner (as it turned out) of the other one wandered up to say hello.  As we 
chatted I got out and locked my door in preparation for a wander down the street.  Almost as I shut the door I registered that I had 
not put the keys in my pocket and sure enough a quick look revealed them still in the ignition!  No worries Barbara has a spare set in 
her bag just in case this situation should arise.   
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Quick call to her revealed that no, she had switched hand bags that morning to one that matched her clothes better and had not both-
ered to bring her spare keys!!!  Meantime, talking to the other owner, I found out that he had actually broken down  (power steering 
hose had burst) and he was awaiting the RAA.  Oh good, I thought, when the RAA guy gets here he can get our keys out too.  Well, he 
would but we had to ring and book the job first!!  So while we did that quite a little crowd had gathered, first to admire these two sim-
ilar cars but then as they realized what was going on, to have a little giggle about the situation.  One small group in particular settled 
down on a nearby wall to watch!  Eventually we had a job number for the RAA and he set to getting our keys out.  Well that kept the 
onlookers entertained for some time.  Turns out it is not so easy to break into a Corvette without doing damage - but half an hour lat-
er he succeeded and we had our keys.  We said goodbye to everyone and rumbled off home. 
 
We now look forward to many years of corvetting with some of the lovely people we have met through the club. 
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MEMBERSHIP PAYMENTS FOR 2022 
 

Hi Everyone,  
 
Due to Covid and all the issues that it presents, this year for membership payments at the November 
and December meetings the club is looking at doing things differently. You can also start making your 
payments as of now and not wait for those meetings if you wish. 
 
We would like members to use the BSB and Account details (see details below) that the club has 
available to PRE PAY your membership fees and log books where ever possible. As most of you 
would recall there are always huge line ups for paying membership fees, getting new log books and 
getting your log books signed. By paying (Membership Fees Only) in advance we are hoping that we 
can cut down on the waiting times and also adhere to the rules surrounding Covid. 
 
We would require members to ensure that when making your payment that you include your SUR-
NAME and MEMBERSHIP Number on your bank payment form. If these payments can be made no 
later than 4 days before the actual meeting, that will assist us in having receipts, cards and anything 
else that needs to be arranged in advance. 
 
When you attend the meeting if you can bring along proof of your payment that will also assist in 
helping move things along more quickly. For those with Conditional registration we ask that you also 
bring along the following. 
 

Proof of Membership Payment for 2022 (EFT Receipt) 
Your current log book 
Current registration papers 
LHD exemption if you have one 
3 and 4 are not critical but will help us update both new and old log books. 

 
Again this year, there will also be a membership sign on gift for members who make their payments 
before the end of December. This gift will be limited to the first 100 payments and given that we 
have over 200 members the gift won’t last long. 
 
Thanks in advance for your help with making things run smoother at the meetings. 

 

EFT DETAILS: BSB: 105 900 ACCT: 9543 73840 
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Adelaide SA 
The event is a 4km walk in honour of the 4 lives lost each week to congenital heart disease. You can 

choose to do 8km in honour of the 8 babies born each week with... 

17 October, 2021 9:00 AM 

Harold and Cynthia Anderson Reserve, West Beach, SA, Australia, 5024 

Leave the Corvette in the garage, put on your best walking shoes(or thongs) and join the  

annual HEART KIDS fundraising walk on October 17.  

4km on flat ground is not too far. Be sure to wear your club shirt and hat to let people know who we are.  

Food and drinks are available. 

For those who wish to participate you need to register through the link below. The entrance fee of $30.00(about 1/3 of a tank of fuel 

for the Vette) is the donation. 

https://www.twofeetheartbeat.org.au/events/tickets/24/adelaide-sa 

 

If you don’t wish to walk but would like to donate, this can be one through Gary Mcphee’s page. 

https://www.twofeetheartbeat.org.au/my-fundraising/723/gary-mcphee 

Gary is walking for his grandson Noah and other Heart Kids. 

It would be great to know who will be walking on the day so once registered, please email or text me. 

Greg Woods 

0412390877 

Vetwood86@gmail.com 

 

This is our nominated charity so lets show what our club can do. 

Hoping to see plenty there. 

https://www.twofeetheartbeat.org.au/events/tickets/24/adelaide-sa
https://www.twofeetheartbeat.org.au/my-fundraising/723/gary-mcphee


 

Fathers Day Run to Saddleworth 5 Sep 2021 
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Sunday morning, we arrived at Caltex Bolivar with all of the cruisers; Peter, Lynda, Larry, Kathy, Jim, Catherine 

& also a newer member, Mark Holland (Dutch) who arrived 1st. After a greeting to all, paperwork done, Captain 

made his speech. After leaving Caltex Service Station along Pt Wakefield Rd to Waterloo Cnr turn off, onto 

Gawler Expressway to Horrocks Hwy; But… a mandatory U-turn came into play as I missed the turn off. Haa Haa 

I was told this was the quickest & shortest U-turn negotiated. Might as well get it out of the way?? Then we 

were back on track. Finally on the freeway, 5 Corvettes motoring along, arriving at our turn off onto Horrocks 

Hwy. No mistakes this time. The weather was a little bit cool, small amount of rain, we also got held up with 

cyclists, but got past easily then the rest of the cruise went smoothly, rolling into Saddleworth, we turned a few 

heads as we rumbled through town before parking in front of the Gilbert Valley Hotel. This was our lucky day as 

the monthly market was on, so off we go shopping. Great fun, plenty to see & buy. Then we all head back for 

lunch. A little wait for order, but boy, what a meal. The stories & laughter filled the small hotel. As time got 

away from us, I suggested a further cruise to Clare, Blythe, Balaklava, Mallala where we stopped for a break. 

We all said our goodbyes to fellow club members. This was my first time as cruise captain & to all who attend-

ed, thank you for making it pleasant. Cheers Graeme & Joy Walker 

 

Write up by Graeme Walker 

Photos by PeterMcBride 



 

Fathers Day Run to Saddleworth 5 Sep 2021 
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Friday Night Dinner at Hilton Hotel 17/9/21 

27 Members turned up to the Hilton Hotel to enjoy a great meal, good company & a belated Fathers day treat 

with empty stubbies on the table from the new Corvette Craft Brewery. Each person also got a small packet of 

sweets. 

It was especially good to see some newer members come along. Thanks Mark (Dutch) & Tim.  

Also good to have many regular members turn up too. 

Thank you to all who came to make it an enjoyable night with plenty of laughter & stories. 

 

Peter & Lynda 

 

Write up by Peter & Lynda 

 

Photos by Peter McBride 
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Knit Wear 

Mens Woolmix Pullover - $85 

50% Wool, 50% Acrylic - 12 Gauge. Machine washable on wool setting. 

Easy Fit. Contemporary V-neck style features ribbed side panel detail.  

Available in Black, Charcoal & Navy.  Sizes S - 5XL 

Mens Woolmix Vest - $80 

50% Wool, 50% Acrylic - 12 Gauge. Machine washable on wool 

setting. Easy Fit. Contemporary V-neck style features ribbed 

side panel detail.  

Available in Black, Charcoal & Navy.  Sizes S - 5XL 

V-Neck Knit Ladies Pullover - $80 

Modern fit - not oversized, designed to look smart. Ribbed “V” neckline, arm-

hole/cuffs and hem. Machine washable.  73% Viscose, 27% Nylon - 12 Gauge. 

Available in Black, Charcoal or Navy. Sizes S – 4XL 

V-Neck Knit Ladies Vest (not shown) - $75 

Modern fit : available in Black, Charcoal or Navy. Sizes S – 4XL  

Ladies 2-Way Zip Cardigan - $90 

Full open 2-way zipper. Modern fashion styling.  Modern Fit. 73% Vis-

cose, 27% Nylon - 12 Gauge  

Available in Black, Charcoal or Navy.  

Sizes 8 – 24 



 

Cooler Weather Wear 

Rugby Long Sleeve Adults Shirt - $60 

Mens: 65% Polyester for durability, and 35% Cotton for comfort. 

Classic fit with ribbed sleeve cuffs and an internal contrast wo-

ven back neck dome.350gsm rugby knit fabric, Straight hem with 

side splits. Concealed 3-button placket. Available in Sizes S - 5XL 

Rugby Long Sleeve Adults Shirt - $60 

Ladies: 95% Cotton for comfort, and 5% Elastane for stretch. 

Slim fit features an open, button-less placket 

Tailored waist. Side splits. Slim Fit. Available in Sizes 8 - 18 

Classic Poly Fleece Vest - $60 
New Modern fit - not oversized, designed to look smart. 
Micro-fleece low pill fabric. Medium weight fabric- not 
too hot, not too cold, great all year round. Zippered pock-
ets to keep items secure. 
Mens: available in Black or Navy. Sizes XS – 5XL  
Ladies: available in Black, Navy, Royal or Red. Sizes 8 – 24  

Plain Micro Fleece Jacket Mens & Ladies - $60 ea. 

2 front zippered side pockets. Modern Fit. 

Matching full length front zipper. 100% Polyester 

Low Pill Micro Fleece 285 GSM 

Mens: available in Black or Navy. Sizes XS – 5XL  

Ladies: Concealed front pockets with invisible zip. 

Shaped for women with panel details at sides. 

Available in Black, Navy, Royal or Red. Sizes 8 – 24 
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2020 Nationals Merchandise Order Form 

Please complete the form below and email your order to Shirelee; the Merchandise Officer at sokolata@internode.on.net 

Alternatively, please call on M: 0402 443 420 if you wish to place your order by phone or discuss any items 

Member's Name: 

Member's Email:                                                                                       Member's Phone Contact: 

QTY Available Item Unit Price 
Qt
y 

Size if Appl. 
Sales 

$$ 

1 Carlisle C3 Hat $20.00       

8 Carlisle C8 Hat - 1 sold $20.00       

2 Stingray Hat $20.00       

8 Carlisle Judges  Spray Jacket  XL only $40.00       

4 Corvettes West Club  Denim LS Shirt Ms 1xS, 1xL $55.00       

2 Corvettes West Club  Denim LS Shirt Ws 1xXL, 1xXXL $55.00       

4 2020 Nationals Womens T-Shirt Black S16x2, S18x2 $20.00       

1 2020 Nationals Womens Shirt Black/Red S14x1 $55.00       

2 Lonestar Club Dark Denim Shirts Ms 2xXL $55.00       

1 Lonestar Club Polo Shirt Ms Aqua  XL x1 $40.00       

4 Lonestar Club 30th Annual T-Shirts Ms 2xXL, 2xXXL $25.00       

3 2020 Nationals Men's T-Shirts XLx3 $25.00       

4 Nationals Womens T-Shirts: S16x2, S18x2 $25.00       

1 Corvette Central Blue L88 poster $25.00       

13 Corvette Posters - Double sized A2 $10.00       

2 Lonestar Club C5 sunblock weatherstrip $25.00       

2 Lonestar Club Leather Bags $50.00       

5 Goodie Bags - Bag only $10.00       

4 Corvette DVD $5.00       

4 Nationals Anniversary Booklets & 40TH MEDALLION $20.00       

20 40th Medallions $10.00       

5 Corvette C8 Books $50.00       

19 National Pen & Torch Sets $7.00       

24 C8 Corvette New Roads Booklets $10.00       

      Total Sales $ 
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OCTOBER 2021  

1ST Corvettes @ Victor 21 – Sean Hayter *full*  

6th Club General Meeting 8 pm  

10th Club run *may not be a run due to Victor unless organized*  

22nd Club dinner - *to be organized  

NOVEMBER 2021  

3RD Club General Meeting 8 pm  

7th Club run - *not yet organized, may be Kegel Sunday*  

13th Kegel night Tanunda – Goof 0417869368  

Also likely to be a sleep over with Sunday activity – Mel  

19th Club Dinner - *to be organized*  

28th Cancer Cruise *yet to be organized*  

DECEMBER 2021  

1ST Club General Meeting 8 pm  

4th Christmas Show – Seaton club – Mayline.  

5th Club run - *will be Christmas Dinner 4th*  

18th Christmas BBQ @ AJ’s *stay tuned re requirements*  

Please let the Committee know if you have a suggestion for a Dinner or Run. It would be 
great to have new Cruise Captains & Dinner organisers. This way you can help us keep the 
club social calendar alive & you get to share your favourite places with friends" 
 

Sean 
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2021 Club Runs 

Any adds will run for one month only. If you require the add to stay up please ensure that you request 
each month 

Classifieds 


